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Jura 13, 1938.

Professor P.H.H.Gray, 
Department of Bacteriology, 
ïSaedonald College, P#Q*

Dear Professor Gray,

I hare your letter of the 10th, and 

promise you that on the first convenient occasion I shall 

take up the matter vith Dean Barton.

The question you mi so is n perfectly

proper one. If th© tinea were normal $ but the fact that 

we have been obliged to put Into effect a general salary 

cut seems to preclude, for the time being, thoso increases 

which I should recommend, as a matter of course, in other 

However, I shall give your position every con-years*

»lieratien*

Yours faithfully,

Principal
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